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The Hindmarsh Hall July 2021 Update
Exciting News

Her Grace, The Duchess of Northumberland will Re-open the Hindmarsh Hall on
Saturday 31st July 11.00 a.m.

Everyone Welcome.

The hall will be open from 10.30 a.m. until 2.00 p.m. and Trustees hope that everyone will
come along and join the celebration and see the transformation of the Upper Hall.

Renovation and Restoration

The lower hall is now open and ready for business and the redecoration of the Upper Hall is

complete and all that needs to be done are the few final touches so that it will be ready for
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Funding Update

We have very nearly reached the £100,000 target and have been helped ever closer by

donations from Arnold Clark and the Rothley Trust . Hopefully by the end of July we will have
more good news.

Hindmarsh Hall Upcoming Events

Alnmouth Retired Residents Social Every Thursday commencing August

5th 2.00 —3.30 p.m. A chance to meet up with friends over a cup of tea or
coffee .

The Tin Shed Arts Sunday August 8th 10.00 a.m. —4.00 pm. This is an opportunity to view
and purchase the work of local artists and designers who will be showcasing and selling their

work in the Upper and Lower Halls.

For more detailed information on all aspects of the Hindmarsh Hall please visit our website :
www.hindmarshhall.com



